MAMBA

SECURITY CYSIFME Tami

Kinshasa, le 11 novembre 2022
To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of
continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the
principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to :
- Entry of new shareholders,

- Appointment of a new statutory manager of a company

- Transfer of the company's registered office

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company’s
efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will
be posted on the UN Global Compact website by the 02 FEBRUARY 2023 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Mamba Security Systems
Gerant & Associés
Georges Nawej Yav

o

Kinshasa, Avenue du Cercle N° 20 / Lubumbashi Av. Mpolo 655 Q/Gambela
RCCM : CD/KNM/RCCM/13-B-00100 — ID.NAT. : 01-H5300-N69678Q — N°IMP. : A121.7271M
Kinshasa : +243 974 149 781 /+243 841 064 610 & Lubumbashi : +243 850 856 285 /+243 995 105 500

email : info@mambardc.com / site : https:/mambardc.com




